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Question: What day did that happen? 

Answer: A phone call was placed by First Assistant Secretary Greg Kelly to Deputy 
Commissioner Owens on the evening of Friday 29 April 2011.  This was subsequently 
followed by a formal request in writing, via email, from First Assistant Secretary  
Greg Kelly to Deputy Commissioner Owens on Saturday 30 April 2011. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


